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March 9, 2023

Daniel Williamson
Meridian Waste Landfill
13100 Highway VV
Bowling Green, MO 63334

Dear Daniel Williamson:

Based on the trainings provided, you received at least 10 hours of approved recertification
training, which meets the requirement for renewal of your Solid Waste Technician certificate.

Enclosed is your new certificate. Please review your certificate and ensure that you earn at least
10 hours of approved training during the three year period prior to its expiration. If you do not
receive the necessary hours of training before your certification expires, you will be required to
retake the Solid Waste Technician Certification Course to become recertified.

If you have any questions regarding recertification, please contact me at 573-526-3910 or at

P.O. Box 176, Jefferson City, MO 65102. Thank you for participating in the Solid Waste
Technician Certification Program.

Sincerely,
WASTE MANAGEMENT PROGRAM
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David Baker
Environmental Analyst
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